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 THE NORTHERN NEVADA VETERANS COALITION PRESENTS: 

A VIETNAM VETERAN REMEMBRANCE CEREMONY APRIL 30, 2015 

On April 30, 1975 at 10:24 AM the Cease Fire Agreement was signed ending the War in Vietnam. 
 

On April 30 2015, The Northern Nevada 
Veteran's Coalition presented a Vietnam 
Veteran Remembrance Ceremony at the 
Northern Nevada Veteran's Cemetery in 
Fernley Nevada. This was not a celebration; 
this was a Remembrance to those who gave 
all and for all of those who participated in 
the Vietnam War. As part of Thursday’s 
ceremony, a bell was rung at 10:24 a.m. 
The bell was then rung every hour at 24 
minutes after the hour until the closing 
ceremony. The closing ceremony was 
Friday, May 1, 2015, at 9:24 a.m. 

 
The following individuals held post and rang the bell: 
Ralph Jordan 
John Angle  
Bill Smith 
Bob Diffenderfer 
Jim Ingland 
Roger Elliott 
Milo Leist 

Steve Carr 
Jim Gardner 
Nevel Lyons 
Jack Silva 
Richard Cook 
Pineapple" Hilderbrant 

Terry Donahue 
Tom Rader 
Bill Drummond 
Jim Kreamer 
Dan Mayne 
Lisa Devall 

 
The Fort Churchill Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution participated in this wonderful 
and moving event where we all had an opportunity to say thank you and "welcome home." 
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